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Weekly schedule

Sunday - Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:30 am - Sunday Mass (Pro populo)
10:30 am - Sunday Mass (Archbishop Etienne & all clergy)

Monday
9:30 am - Daily Mass (CANCELLED) 
2:00 pm - Prayer Team, church
6:30 pm - Family Rosary, church
7:00 pm - Boy Scouts troop meeting
7:00 pm - Friends of  Saint Francis meeting, hall

Tuesday
No daily Mass (Father’s day off)
7:00 pm - Women’s Group book study, hall

Wednesday
9:30 am - Daily Mass (CANCELLED) 
10:00 am - Wisdom literature study, hall
5:00 pm - Confessions (CANCELLED)

Thursday 
9:30 am - Daily Mass (CANCELLED) 

Friday
9:30 am - Daily Mass (Peter DeLuca) 

Saturday
7:30 am - Lion’s Den meeting, hall
9:30 am - Daily Mass (Paul Flynn) 
10:00 am - 4:30 pm - Exposition of  the Blessed 
Sacrament
1:00 pm - Women’s Group High Tea, gym
3:00 pm - Confessions
4:30 pm - Solemn Benediction
5:00 pm - Vigil Mass (St. Mark parish & school staff)
6:15 pm - Board Game Nights, hall

18033 15th Place NE 
Shoreline, WA  98155 

www.saintmarkshoreline.org 
(206) 364-7900

Mass times 
Mon, Wed-Sat: 9:30 am
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

Confession times
Wednesdays: 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Saturdays: 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm

(appointments welcome - call Father)

Pastor
Rev. Jacob Maurer | ext. 101
 
Administration & Stewardship 
Todd Chapman | ext. 106 
toddc@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Faith Formation 
Dcn Kirk Altenhofen | ext. 105 
kirka@saintmarkshoreline.org 
 
Parish Involvement
Jeannette Acheson | ext. 100
jeannettea@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Facilities Maintenance Manager 
Carlos Odicino | ext. 110 
carlos@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Principal 
Kathy Keck | ext. 202 
principal@stmss.org
www.stmss.org
 
Saint Vincent de Paul Helpline 
206-767-6449

St. Mark Shoreline

  Facebook @saintmarkshoreline
  Twitter @stmarkshoreline
  YouTube @saintmarkparishshorelineWA
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Please pray for 

Budgeted Actual Difference Online # In Person # Online Givers
Income
Last Week $15,660 $16,200 $540 $7,717 88 75 163
Year to Date $783,000 $765,374 ($17,626)

June 11, weekly stewardship report (fiscal year July 2022 - June 2023) St. Mark parish

St. Mark Catholic 
Classical School is now 
enrolling for the 2023-2024 
school year. 

The website, www.stmss.org,  
has all the information for tuition and enrolling.  

If  you have questions or would like to tour the 
school please call the school office or email, 
principal@stmss.org. 

Josefina Moraleja Helen Harte, RIP
Patricia Cook, RIP

Leonora Sinense, RIP
Erik Sorenson, RIP

Congratulations to St. Mark Catholic 
Classical School’s new Student Council 
for 2023-2024!

(left to right):
William Reed 
Ajax Natoli
Chandler Dacasin
Abigail Pinard
Eden Katale
Marija Kesovija

Family Rosary:  Join us Monday evenings, at 6:30 PM for the recitation of  the 
Rosary in our church.  Questions ?  Call Linn Bartram. 206-715-2664.

High Tea at Saint Mark
Cake, sandwiches, fruit, candy, 
cookies, and of  course, tea!  
On Saturday, June 24th 
at 1pm in the gym, this 
enjoyable tradition returns to 
Saint Mark, sponsored by the 
Women’s Group.  

Proceeds benefit Saint Mark Catholic Classical 
School.  $10 at the door, many fun raffle 
baskets.
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June 18, 2023 Parish news & events

Annual Baby Bottle Campaign for Next 
Step Pregnancy Services
Beginning Saturday, June 24th, through 
Sunday, July 9th, parishioners can participate 
in our annual campaign to support your 
local pro-life pregnancy clinic Next Step 
Pregnancy Services in Lynnwood.

Bottles will be 
handed out after 
all Masses NEXT 
WEEKEND so please 
look for the Next Step 
Pregnancy Services 
information table 
where you can meet 
Executive Director 
Heather Vasquez and 
pick up a bottle.

Bottles can be returned to the church the 
weekend of  July 9th or to the Next Step 
Pregnancy Services clinic in Lynnwood.

Next Step is open Monday-Friday 9:30am-
5:30pm – You are welcome to come visit 
and get a tour!  (19526 - 64th Ave West, 
Lynnwood WA 98036 - (425)329-4569 / 
heather@nextstepnw.com)

You can also donate online at our support site 
in lieu of  taking a bottle – nssupport.org – 
just look for the Baby Bottle Campaign tab to 
find St. Mark’s baby bottle 
drive to support women 
and men in choosing life 
for their unborn children.

Rachel’s Corner Hope & Healing After Abortion
The women and men of  the Project Rachel 
ministry invite you to let God begin to clear the 
murky waters that appeared after the loss due 
to an abortion decision. 
He wants you to learn to see yourself  as He 
sees you.

Visit us online at www.ccsww.org/projectrachel 
or www.facebook.com/projectrachelww 

or contact us at (206) 920-6413 (English), 
(206) 450-7814 (Español) or by e-mail at 

projectrachel@ccsww.org

mailto:heather%40nextstepnw.com?subject=
http://nssupport.org


Next week we will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection to support the Universal Church 
and the works of  the Holy See, including helping Pope Francis to carry out his charitable 

works.  These works benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of  society, 
including victims of  war, oppression, and disasters.  Please be genereous.  

For more information, visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html.

Be a sign of

mercy.mercy.

Peter’s Pence Collection | Of� ce of National Collections | www.usccb.org/nationalcollections
3211 Fourth Street NE | Washington, DC 20017-1194 | (202) 541-3346 | Fax (202) 541-3460   
Copyright © 2022, United States Conference of Catholic Bishops, Washington, DC. All rights reserved. Photo: © CNS/Paul Haring.

When Russia invaded Ukraine in February 2022, 
a humanitarian crisis began for Ukrainians, 
whose lives were shattered by the violence of 

war. Many left their homes in eastern cities in Ukraine 
for cities in the west, such as Lviv, farther from the most 
intense � ghting. From the beginning of the war, the Holy 
Father pleaded for an end to the violence and expressed 
his love and concern for the Ukrainian people who 
were its victims. In solidarity with the victims of war, 
the papal almoner, Cardinal Konrad Krajewski, made 
two visits to Ukraine in March 2022. He � rst visited the 
cities of Rivne and Zhovka and other regions directly 
affected by the early con� ict. He returned to Ukraine to 
celebrate Mass in the cathedral in Lviv and to deliver an 
ambulance donated by the Holy Father to the Center for 
Mother and Child Health to assist children displaced by 
the war.

The Holy Father’s charitable outreach to victims of war, 
migrants and refugees, and the poor affected by illness 
and natural disasters is supported by contributions to the 
Peter’s Pence Collection. When you participate in the 
collection, you join Catholics across the globe in support-
ing the pope’s mission of mercy as well as the activities of 
the Holy See’s dicasteries that assist his ministry.

Support for such papal efforts is rooted in the scriptural 
message to take care of the poor and expresses unity with 

the Holy Father in two ways: through the ongoing activi-
ties of the Holy See and through the charitable works of 
the Holy Father on behalf of those most in need.

For more information on Peter’s Pence, please visit the 
Vatican’s Peter’s Pence website: https://www.obolodisan-
pietro.va/en/cos-e-l-obolo.html (English) or https://www.
obolodisanpietro.va/es/cos-e-l-obolo.html (español).

80200401

How You Can Help
PRAY
Pray for the Holy Father, for those he reaches out to 
serve in compassion, and for the ongoing activities 
of the Holy See, all of which bene� t from the Peter’s 
Pence Collection.

SHARE
Share this bulletin insert with anyone who might 
be interested.

GIVE
Give generously to this collection as a sign of mercy to 
those who suffer around the globe and in support of the 
ongoing work of the Holy See. By doing so, you help 
build up the Church so that it will continue to minister 
to all for generations to come.

support the works of the 
holy father through the

Peter’s Pence 
Collection

http://www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html


From the desk of  the pastor

Why Do Catholics Do That?
+ JMJ +

June 18, 2023

O Lord, hear my voice, for I have called to you; be my help.
Do not abandon or forsake me, O God, my Savior! Cf. Ps 27 (26): 7, 9

Throughout the month of  
July, Saint Mark parish is 
going to have Friday movie 
nights! With each night 
being themed differently, 
we’re hoping to have a wide variety of  movies 
to enjoy together: family, action, classic, and 
anime. But we need your help choosing!

An online poll is live - for two weeks only 
- to find out which movies would be best. 
For each category, we have several movie 
proposals - each with a linked review for your 
consideration. You can also suggest your own 
movie ideas. Please visit the poll, consider the 
options, and vote - and then let us come enjoy 
movies together! Click here for the poll.

Thank you to all who helped make our 
Corpus Christi celebrations - especially the 
Eucharistic procession - a roaring success! It 
was a wonderful day, celebrating our eighth 
grade graduates, two baptisms, and most 
profoundly, praising God for the gift of  the 
Body and Blood of  Christ.

Only after the fact did I realize that I had 
not asked anyone to take photos of  the 
procession! However, I 
noticed that many folks 
were able to snap photos 
as we walked - if  you have 
pictures that you’re willing 
to share, please call the 
parish office - we’d be 
most grateful for them!

We recently celebrated the Solemnity of  
the Most Sacred Heart of  Jesus and the 
memorial of  the Immaculate Heart of  
Mary (Friday and Saturday). You may have 
read that the bishops of  the United States 
issued a call over these feast days to pray 
the Litany of  the Sacred Heart as an act of  
reparation for the blasphemies against our 
Lord, so prominently on display in our culture.

Though these celebrations have passed, I 
encourage you to visit the USCCB website and 

pray that litany yourself  
or with family today!

As we pray together, it is 
helpful to also consider 
the great longing not 
only of  the hearts of  
Jesus & Mary, but of  
all those around us - 
and within us. Saint 
Augustine famously 

said “our hearts are restless till they find rest 
in Thee”. Too often we - Christians and non-
believers alike - entrust our hearts to whatever 
promises to make us feel loved, affirmed, or 
safe.... sometimes embracing sin in the process.

Yet this desire is nonetheless a holy desire, 
placed within us all so that we might pursue & 
receive what God has in store for us. May we 
approach even those who otherwise proclaim 
us their enemies as much with compassion as 
with courage - inviting all to take refuge in the 
heart of  the Lord, to know His love for all.

- Father Jacob Maurer

Image courtesy 
Wikimedia Commons
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ARCHIE’S
PLUMBING
SERVICE

206-364-8401
COMPLETE PLUMBING

WATERHEATER - REMODELS 
Parishioner Since 1962 • Senior Citizen Discount

(425) 771-1234
405 5th Ave. S. Edmonds

Trusted Funeral and 
Cremation Professionals

*100,000 Satisfied Customers

206-783-4129
425-455-1310

“The Plumber 
People Recommend”

www.fischerplumbing.com 40 Years of Integrity and Skill

Service and New Efficient Systems

www.fischerheating.com

206-783-1190
425-974-1003

Guaranteed work!  
“Ask your neighbor!” 
40 Years of Integrity & Skill

Since 1961 Family Owned

206-363-8797
www.bulgerlock.com

Serving Catholic Families
Thomas Harvey

(206) 632-0100 • harveyfuneral.com

Thomas Harvey
(206) 632-0100 • harveyfuneral.com

Laurel Cove Community
17201 15th Ave NE • Shoreline, WA

Independent, Assisted and Memory Care Community 
 encorecommunities.com  | 206-364-9336

FREE
ESTIMATES
30 yrs. in business
Bonded & Insured
CONTR. #BLUEBRI019PF
www.blueandblueroofing.com
(206) 523-7343 • (206) 367-2601

LEO VAN HOLLEBEKE
Realtor

(206) 427-2424
leo@soldbyleo.com

SOLDbyLeo.com

St. Mark
Parishioner

425-771-3515
www.HaiderConstruction.com

Contact Rob Witte
to place an ad today! 
rwitte@4LPi.com or
(800) 950-9952 x2501


